
Australian Government 
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finance 
australia 

3 December 2020 

Senator the Hon Simon Birmingham 
Minister for Trade, Tourism and Investment 
Minister for Finance 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 

Dear Minister Birmingham 

Thank you for your letter dated 24 November 2020 setting out the Government's revised expectations 

concerning our operations and performance. I am pleased to respond by confirming that we will 

direct our operations to meet your expectations. This letter replaces the previous Statement of Intent 

dated 25 June 2020. 

As is our usual practice, we will make this letter and your expectations publicly available. 

Yours sincerely, 

James M. Millar AM 

Chairman 

Level 10 Export House, 22 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
ABN 96 874 024 697 Phone +61 2 8273 5333 www.exportfinance.gov.au 
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